
South Cirby Neighborhood Association Meeting Minutes 
Member of Roseville Coalition of Neighborhood Associations 

September 13, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
Crestmont Elementary Multi-Purpose Room 

 
Present: Nick Castle, Marilyn Floyd, Colleen Cole, LaRon Golden, Reid Allen, Wendi Fuerstenberger, 
Jim Kidd, Barbara and Jim Ferguson. 
 
Meeting called to order by President Nick Castle at 7:03 p.m. Nick welcomed and introduced everyone. 
 
Meeting Minutes: Marilyn reported the August 9, 2022 minutes were approved by email and Nick 
ordered them to be placed on file. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Colleen reported the August beginning balance is $2631.11. With the addition of 
$31.00 (NNO cash donations), expenses of -$100.00 (NNO smoothies), -$10.63 (NNO propane), -$60.54 
(NNO food and table covers), the ending balance is $2490.94. 
  
Reports/Old Business 
 
Roseville Police Officer Neighborhood Report: No officer able to attend. 
 
Roseville Firefighters: No firefighters able to attend. 
 
Website Updating: Colleen reported the “Contact Us” form on the website is broken again and she 
learned this because LaRon had submitted her candidate bio through the website and Colleen never 
received it. Colleen has contacted our web developer to work on this problem. 
 
Guest Speaker for the October General Meeting: Former Grand Juror, Jim Ferguson, will speak about 
basics of the Grand Jury. 
 
Crestmont Park Seating Project: LaRon reported we are receiving four benches and a table from the 
City. Colleen said the new park sign will be concrete. Our wooden sign was removed because it had 
rotted. LaRon will be following up with the Park Superintendent prior to our November meeting. 
 
Election: Colleen reported we didn’t meet the minimum number of four candidates to hold our election on 
October 11. After discussion, it was decided that all board members needed more time to ask potential 
candidates. 
  
 Nick motioned to move our election to November 15. The motion was seconded by Reid and 
 voice vote passed unanimously. 
  
New Business – No New Business 
 

 
Dates to Remember: 
RCONA Representative for September 15, 2022 Meeting: Nick plans to attend. 
Next SCNA Meeting: October 11, 2022, 7:00 p.m., Crestmont Elementary Multi-Purpose Room 
  
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Marilyn Floyd, Secretary 


